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ALASKA RETIREMENT MANAGEMENT BOARD 

Meeting Summary – May 4, 2022 

 
The Alaska Retirement Management Board (ARMB) directed staff to issue a Notice of Intent to Award and 
negotiate a contract with Gabriel, Roeder, Smith & Company to provide actuarial review services to the Board, 
following the expiration of the 10-day protest period.  
 
The full Notice of Intent to Award regarding RFP 2022-0400-0015 ARMB Actuarial Review Services is posted on 
the Alaska Online Public Notice System.  
 
No other actions were taken.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the ARMB is set for June 16-17, 2022 in Anchorage, Alaska.  
 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=206568
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/

